
  Have a great summer break!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website) 

JULY 

21st & 22nd: INSET Days - School closed. 

SEPTEMBER 

3rd: Back to school. Beginning of the Autumn term. 

11th: Year 6 meeting for parents 

12th: Year 5 swimming starts 

15th: Maths Investigational Day  

25th: Year 6 Survival Night 

OCTOBER 

27th - 31st: HALF TERM 

 

 

 

Achievement 

Congratulations to the children who had 

100% attendance at school all year. There 

were  12 children in total that managed this. 

There were also 3 Year 6 children who had 100% for 

the whole of their primary school years (bar the 

pandemic.) Well done to Harry R, Harry H and Ava C. 

This is an amazing achievement.  

Well done to Cedar class who had the best  

attendance for the whole year and to Ash class who 

won The Golden Lunch Box Award the most times. 

They both win special prizes for the class.  

Final standings of House Points for the year were: 

 

It was close in the end but winners this week were 

Dragon but Unicorn win the House Shield overall for 

the second time. Well done to Ruby and Harry for 

leading Unicorn so well all year. Pegasus scooped the 

Sports Day Cup a few weeks ago for the first time.  
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Well, we have finally reached the end 

of term and the end of the academic 

year. It has been a great year with so much to celebrate. 

All year, the children have worked so hard and have 

achieved great results. They have had lots of different 

exciting opportunities and risen to the challenges. Ofsted 

came in January and recognised our brilliant school and 

our wonderfully behaved children. We are very proud.  

Thank you for all of your support and on behalf of the 

staff, thank you so much for all of your cards and gifts at 

the end of term. They are always truly appreciated. 

Thank you to the FoB’s for giving so much of their time 

and for planning the best events for our children.  

Thank you to the Governing Body who support behind the 

scenes to ensure that Bartons is the best it can be.  

Enormous thanks to all of the staff for their amazing work 

throughout the year. We are a close knit team and all of 

the staff, no matter their role, work so hard for the good of 

the children. Bartons is a special and very happy school.  

There are always a few goodbyes to say. Good luck and 

thank you to Rev. Jo King who is moving parishes. She has 

been a big part of our school and we are going to miss her 

very much. Goodbye and thank you to Mrs Wayne who 

after many years, is moving onto a new role in another 

school. We wish you lots of luck.  

Goodbye to the pupils who are moving schools and to our 

amazing Year 6 who are going to secondary school. I have 

proudly watched you all grow and flourish over the last 7 

years and you have been amazing. We wish you all the 

best in the next chapters of your lives. Keep in touch.  

Happy Holidays everyone. Please be safe over the summer 

and I hope that the weather is kind to us all. Enjoy your 

family time and wishing all the staff a much earned rest. 

See you all in September. Take good care of yourselves.  

House Weekly Total Grand Total  

Since September 24 

Unicorn 666 19,878 

Dragon 791 19,615 

Phoenix 657 18,099 

Pegasus 721 18,995 


